
Signed Permission for Your Child/ren to Attend Face-to-Face Sessions 
at the Dyatmika Campus 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We want to be ready to reopen Dyatmika’s campus as soon as we have permission. So, 
this week we will invite you to sign a form if you: 

1. Consent to your child/ren attending Dyatmika for face-to-face sessions, and  
2. Acknowledge that the school has implemented robust measures to prevent the 

transmission of COVID-19 but understand that as a global pandemic present in 
the wider Indonesian community, there will still be a risk of transmission.  Based 
on this understanding, you release Dyatmika from any responsibility or claim if 
your child/ren is/are infected with COVID-19.  

 
To make up your mind about whether you will sign, please read the two attachments: 

1. Dyatmika’s updated COVID-19 protocols for Campus Based Learning 
2. The permission form  

 
On this form indicate if you will / will not sign the form before 5 pm on Wednesday, 9 
September 2020. 
 
The process for signing the permission form (n.b. both parents must sign) 

1. If you will sign, then we will prepare the form for you with a Materai stamp 
attached.  Our staff will wear masks and sterile gloves to do this task.  

2. Collect the form as you pass the Satpam post in the bottom carpark between 9 
am – 11 am on Thursday, 10 September and Friday, 11 September. *See the map 
on the next page. 

3. Park Complete and sign on the day - If both parents are present, complete and 
sign the form, replace it in the envelope and hand it back at the carpark exit. 
Bring your own pen. OR 
Take the form to complete and sign – You may also return the form to the 
bottom car park on Friday, 11 September or Monday, 14 September between 8 
am and 4 pm. Pass it to the person on duty near the Satpam post.   

 
You may send a driver to collect the form. You may collect / return the form for others 
who give permission.  You / anyone employed by you should: 

 Not exit the vehicle 
 Wear a mask to protect our staff 

Our staff will wear masks, face shields and gloves.  
 
Rapid Tests 
We will need a copy of a negative COVID-19 rapid test result before your child can enter 
the campus. We will inform you: 

- where you can get the test done (authorized providers) 
- when you will need the results (this will vary for different groups of students) 

Please do not complete the test before the date we request it. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards,  

https://dyatmika.org/en/facetoface-permission/


 
 
  



 
 
*Map  

 
  
 
 


